
 

 

 

 

                                        Week ahead information – w/c 20th November 2023 
 

 
Whole School 
reminders 
 
 
 

 
Lunch menu – Week 3 
 
Thursday – plant based power lunch 
 
 

Y3 Weekly attendance w/c 13th November 2023 
3C –  97%               3W –  96.43% 
 
Well done to all those children logging onto Times Tables Rock Stars-our points are 
getting better week by week. 
 
A reminder that reading books and reading records do need to be in school each day 
for children. 
 
 
 
Parents of the children detailed below are invited to join us in celebration 
assembly next Friday at 9:10am. The children receiving awards next Friday 
are:  
 

3C 
Adam M 
Remmie M 
Isaac W 
Vincent B 
 
 
3W 
Jacob 
Oscar L 
Blake J 
 
 

 

Y4 Weekly attendance w/c 13th November 2023 
4K – 95.67%               4M – 93.33% 
 
No updates this week other than we are still finding lots of unnamed uniform / 
belongings. Please can everything be named so we can return any items found to 
their rightful owner.  
 
Thank you 
 
Mrs Kavanagh and Miss McKinney 

 
 
 

 

Brackenwood Junior School 

Learning for Life 



 
Parents of the children detailed below are invited to join us in celebration 
assembly next Friday at 9:10am. The children receiving awards next Friday 
are:  
 

4M 
Perrie TL 
Hendrix McA 
Heidi S 
 
 
4K 
Harry A  
Lucy O 
Macey N 
 

 

Y5 Weekly attendance w/c 13th November 2023 
5W – 93.89%               5WO – 97.24% 
 
Thank you for your support with homework. We have a good number of children 
handing in work each week. Let's aim for full classes next week. 
Please ensure children have a coat in school each day. 
 
 
Parents of the children detailed below are invited to join us in our celebration 
assembly next Friday at 9:10am. The children receiving awards next Friday 
are:  
 

5W 
Daisy R 
Khalid D 
Jacob S 
 
 
5WO 
George H 
Florence F 
Ebon Taylor  
 
 
 

Y6 Weekly attendance w/c 13th November 2023 
6D – 95.67%               6LW – 97.19% 
 
A reminder that on Friday, Year 6 will be visiting Styal Mill. Children will need to 
bring a packed lunch (no glass bottles or fizzy drinks) in a named plastic bag. This 
may be ordered from our kitchen by completing a “packed lunch order form” no 
later than Monday 20th November. This costs £2.50 and should be paid via your 
ParentPay account. If you are entitled to a free school meal a packed lunch can be 
provided free of charge but should still be ordered in advance.  
 
As we are on a school trip this Friday, children who have received awards this 
week will be celebrated the following week in our celebration assembly on 
Friday 1st December.  Details regarding this will be on next week’s week ahead. 
 
 

 


